
Skin Cancer Prevention Initiative 

Dear Community Member, 

We are excited to announce our new skin cancer prevention initiative aimed at educating and 

protecting our community from the dangers of excessive sun exposure. Skin cancer is one of the 

most common types of cancer, but it is also one of the most preventable. 

Our campaign will include: 

• Free skin cancer screenings at local health fairs 

• Workshops on how to properly use sunscreen and protective clothing 

• Distribution of educational materials regarding the signs of skin cancer 

• Collaborations with schools to promote sun safety among children 

We believe that through awareness and education, we can reduce the incidence of skin cancer in 

our community. Join us in our efforts by participating in our upcoming events and spreading the 

word! 

Thank you for your commitment to a healthier community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


